Registration Instructions for: 2021-22 Basketball
Registration Deadline is Friday, November 5, 2021
Payments to ESCRA must be received by Friday, November 19, 2021
Basketball Director’s Meeting:  Hope Church Gym on Wednesday, November 3, 2021
To register your team(s) for ESCRA’s  2021-22 Youth Basketball. you will need to follow the instructions below.  Please read completely before trying to register your team(s).
You will need to set up a spreadsheet that lists the following information exactly as it is displayed on the example form.  Replace example information with your team(s) information.  Forms have to be in CSV format to be processed.  A CSV file is simply an Excel file that has been saved in CSV format.  Once you have your Excel file with the team only information you just select “Save as Type” at the bottom of your Excel file and cursor down to the CSV (Comma Delimited) option.  You should name your file something like XYZ Church Basketball Teams so we will know who they are from.  Registration rosters only need to include the coaches and directors information.  The director’s information should follow each team so ESCRA can associate the director with each individual team for communication purposes.  All of your soccer teams should be loaded onto one spreadsheet.  Teams in the same division must have different team names.  
Example Registration Form  (Role Type H = Head Coach and Role Type M = Manager or Director)
	First Name
	Last Name
	DOB
	Sex
	Email
	League Name
	Team Name
	Role Type
	Cell #
	Team Rank

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/5/1964
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 5 Coed
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 5 Coed
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	11/8/1963
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 6 Coed
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	11/3/1963
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 6 Coed
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 8 Boys
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 8 Boys
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/3/1964
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 8 Girls
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 8 Girls
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/4/1964
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 10 Boys
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 10 Boys
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/5/1964
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 10 Girls
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 10 Girls
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/6/1964
	f
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 13 Boys
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 13 Boys
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1

	Coach First Name
	Coach Last Name
	1/7/1964
	m
	Coach Emaill Address
	Under 13 Girls
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	H
	Coach Cell #
	1

	Director First Name
	Director Last Name
	1/2/1964
	m
	Director Email Address
	Under 13 Girls
	XYZ +Coach Last Name
	M
	Director Cell #
	1


Team Rank: 
Division 1 (School Teams - older players) 
Division 2 (Least Competitive - younger player)
All information must be filled out completely for the registration to be processed.  The League Name must be spelled EXACTLY like the above example.
Completed registration forms should be emailed to rhoward@indepres.org.  In your email please include your church name and all contact information in case we need to contact you about your registration.  Payments for 2021-22 Basketball will be taken by check only and should be mailed immediately following the submission of your registration roster.  
 
Mail Checks To: ESCRA- PO Box 770998, Memphis, TN 38177
